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Notice of Draft Land Transport Rule: Vehicle Standards Compliance Amendment
2025
In accordance with section 161(2) of the Land Transport Act 1998, NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi, on behalf of the
Minister of Transport, gives notice of the Minister’s intention to make the Land Transport Rule: Vehicle Standards
Compliance Amendment 2025 (“draft Rule”), which is now available for public comment.
The draft Rule proposes to amend the Land Transport Rule: Vehicle Standards Compliance 2002.
The draft Rule can be viewed at http://nzta.govt.nz/about-us/public-consultation-hub/current-consultations/land-
transport-rule-vehicle-standards-compliance-amendment-2025-consultation/.
Any interested person may make a submission on the draft Rule before 5.00pm on 4 April 2025.
Information on how to make submissions can be found on the above website.
For further information, please see the above website or email Rules@nzta.govt.nz.
Dated at Wellington this 20th day of February 2025.
MEREDITH USSHER, Group General Counsel, NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi.
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